

STATE OF MAINE OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 1 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0001

March 3, 2015

Dear TLF,

I would like to thank you for your mission to help bring peace to our country and the world. Your work inspires people to love unconditionally.

There is far too much violence and hatred in the world. Your work reaches out to people and inspires them to respect their neighbors and care for the less fortunate.

On behalf of the citizens of Maine I extend best wishes with your continued work. Your mission makes a positive difference in the world.

Sincerely,

Paul R. LePage

Governor

